
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are pleased to inform you that your credit card limit has been updated. Your new credit limit 

is $10,000. 

This update is effective immediately and reflects our confidence in your creditworthiness. We 

encourage you to take advantage of your increased limit responsibly. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our customer service team at (123) 456-

7890. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

Your Credit Card Provider 


